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Hello,

I'm writing to comment on the redistricting effort for Ventura County, and to endorse the strong recommendation of the
Oak Park Municipal Council that the community of Oak Park remain in its entirety within the same Supervisorial District
as the City of Thousand Oaks.

Oak Park is situated in the Conejo Valley and is contiguous to the City of Thousand Oaks, sharing a common border along
Lindero Canyon Road and Kanan Road. | can attest to the economic similarities between Oak Park and the Thousand
Oaks community as | travel there for shopping, sports, and other activities on a weekly basis.

In contrast, over the four years | have lived in Oak Park, | have not ever traveled to Simi Valley. There are no shared
roads with the Simi Valley community, nor do | patronize a single store or restaurant in Simi Valley.

| respectfully ask, that in alignment with the Oak Park MAC, you allow the Oak Park community to remain with its sister
jurisdiction, Thousand Oaks.

Sincerely,
Allison Gister
Oak Park Resident





